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May 13, 2024

Maria Cheung
Falun Dafa Association of Winnipeg

Dear Maria,

On this occasion of your 32" anniversary, it is a privilege to once again send
Congratulations to the Falun Dafa Association of Canada.

Manitoba has always shown its strength through the diversity and tolerance of
Its people, a tradition that Falun Dafa shares.

Truthfulness, forbearance and compassion, which are at the heart of not only
Falun Dafa, but also at the heart of every community, make a solid and valuable
foundation for Manitoba to grow and thrive.

| am pleased that we are so very blessed to live in a country and a province
Where we can enjoy the values of openness, religious freedom, and freedom of
conscience.

| wish you great success in 2024 and for your 32" Anniversary.

Regands,
o M

Ron R. Schuler, MLA
Proudly Serving Springfield-Ritchot



